
  PTSA WELCOME BACK LETTER 
 
 
Hi Parents of Renaissance School for Art & Reasoning 2017-18! 
  
RSAR’s Facebook Page: 
I am the Communications chair and administrator of the RSAR Families group on Facebook.  We 
hope you decide to join this group!  It's a resource for parents to ask questions and find out 
specific information about your student's school.  This is a closed group and is not used for 
solicitation or marketing of businesses, but for useful information for the community.  Please 
request to join and I will process your request a.s.a.p.   Please feel free to post questions 
regarding back-to-school, showcase, productions, homework and summer time meet-ups. 
  
RSAR’s PTSA website: 
Another role I have is Content Manager for our PTSA website, which we launched last 
year.  RSAR-PTSA.org can be a great resource to find upcoming information about our school 
and community events.  It also is where you sign up to volunteer for our many different 
opportunities!  And if you are a PTSA member, you have access to secure areas of the website 
including: our online directory, certain documents and passwords to all of our photos located 
on SmugMUG.  
  
Start by select “First Day Packet” to sign-up for the website.  Paid memberships require a 
written form (one you have filled out in the spring for returning students or during Back to 
Business Day) and a check.  Once received, you will have access to all of the information on the 
RSAR-PTSA.org website for this school year. 
  
Volunteers Wanted for FB, Website and Volunteer Coordinator: 
As an 8th grade parent, there is a need to find someone to shadow me this year for these two 
positions (web content manager and administer for the facebook page), and it can be two 
different people.   If you are interested in “being in the know” and sharing that information 
with the rest of the school, please contact me, judithkeyser@hotmail.com or Adrienne 
Czechowski, adrienneczechowski@hotmail.com, our Volunteer Coordinator.  And by the way, 
Adrienne will also need someone to shadow her this year, as she will be leaving the school at 
the end of this year too! 
  
PTSA co-President: 
We are in need a PTSA co-President.  Michele Johansen is currently working this position alone, 
and with a school of over 90 students, there should be one more parent who is willing to help 
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out and co-chair this position.  Having two people just lightens the load; ideally, a 6th or 7th 
grade parent would be best.  Contact Adrienne  adrienneczechowski@hotmail.com or Michele 
wileymi@hotmail.com for more information. 
  
For 8th Grade Parents Only: 
My husband Greg and I are hosting a "Welcome Back to the Flock" night for the 8th grade 
PARENTS only. 

Date: August 31st  
Time: 7:00pm-8:30pm  
Location: Our home in Sammamish, address will be listed in electronic invitation 

Please join us for a brief get-together of parents of 8th graders to welcome in the new school 
year, meet other 8th grade parents and learn about upcoming 8th grade events that will 
happen this year; a little different from the past 2 years at Renaissance! 
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